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Dear Parents/Guardians

Jazz Sessions
Primary 6 will have another set of jazz sessions this week (Monday – Wednesday) and those instrumentalists involved are reminded to bring their instruments. 

Scottish Opera – P5 ‘Tam O’Shanter’
The Primary 5 classes have been busy familiarising themselves with the songs.  Next term they will have an advance workshop with the Scottish Opera team on Tuesday, 25 April.  The team will return for a full day workshop on Tuesday, 2 May.  This will culminate in a performance for parents (and hopefully some other classes and siblings) starting at 2.15 pm. 
Parents of P5 pupils are asked to complete the attached slip indicating how many seats they will require.  
This is a real experience for the children; an opportunity to take part in a performance with professionals. 

End of Term Service
We will visit the Church on the afternoon of Friday, 31 March.  As usual it will be a tight squeeze; class teachers will be in touch should we require support.  If you wish to withdraw your child from this, please let us know.  We are not likely to have staff left here in the school to supervise however.  We will return around 2.30pm. 

Red Noses – Comic Relief
As intimated earlier, we have purchased some Red Noses to be sold on Wednesday, 22 March (minimum donation £1).  Pupils will initially be restricted to one and any remaining sold the next day.  Thanks to Miss Seivwright and P6D for their help in this. 

Pupil Progress Reports
These will be issued on Tuesday, 28 March; as usual we welcome your comments.  Please check with the office if you require more than one copy of the report.  
Follow up pupil/parent/teacher conversations will take place on Tuesday, 25 April (4.00 pm – 6.00 pm) and Thursday, 27 April (6.30 pm – 9.30 pm).  We would normally ask you to indicate your preference before we begin allocating appointments.  However, this time we are about to try an on-line service where you sign up for a time that suits you.  Further directions will follow once we’ve ironed out Support for Learning, separate interviews, etc. 

Coding Club P6 and P7
This will resume next term and Miss Stewart has indicated that they could accommodate perhaps another six or so participants; they however will not be able to take part in the competition as teams were signed up some time ago. 
Coding Club will run on the following dates: May 4, 11, 18, 25 and June 1 and 8.  It begins after school and finishes at 4.15pm.  If your child wishes to attend, please return the attached slip for consideration.  Either Miss Farquharson or Miss Stewart will let you know if you have been successful. 

Outdoor Bowls Afterschool Club P6 – 7 pupils
Pupils have been issued with the information on the above opportunity; forms should be returned to the school office by Wednesday, 29 March. 





ClubGolf P5 pupils
Pupils have been issued with an invitation to the next phase of the ClubGolf Programme, Stage 1.  Coaching will take place on Fridays at Kintore Golf Club from 5.15 pm – 6.10 pm starting Wednesday, 14 April for 12 weeks, with the remaining 6 week course starting on 11 August 2017.  Forms should be returned to the school office by Friday, 24 March. 

Football Reports
Our football teams continue to turn out in all weathers.  We have a couple of reports to share with you. 
		
Kintore v Ashley Road (P7)
At the start Kintore were a bit slow out of the blocks and this, coupled with the constant downpour cost them a few goals.  However, to their credit, the team fought back and scored before half time.  The second half was more even but Ashley Road scored again and despite some shots at goal, Kintore were unable to score. 
All in all, a great game in poor conditions. 

Kintore v Broomhill Rovers (P4) – 11 March 
Despite the rain, and a slow start (note to parents early to bed on Friday please), the team put in a great performance, initially losing a goal but on remembering their training and drills soon pulled back to 2 – 1.  The second half contained a few missed chances but Broomhill caught them on counter attack and the finished score was 2 – 2. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall a great performance from both teams and well done to our P4 team who were disciplined and focused on teamwork. 

Kintore Family Support Group
The next meeting of the above will take place in the Starlight Room on Monday, 27 March at 1.45 pm.  This is for parents of children with additional needs, aged 0 – 5 years.
If not interested yourself, you may know of someone who would benefit from this.

Staffing
Relief Pupil Support Assistants and Pupil Escorts
Aberdeenshire will shortly be holding a recruitment drive for the above posts – a good way to find out if it’s the job for you.  Interviews are to be held around the end of April and adverts should be appearing soon as well as on My Job Scotland. 

School Administrator
Miss Low, our administrator has recently been appointed a similar post in Banchory Primary – much nearer her home.  
As Karen leaves at the end of term, we are trying to fill the post as soon as possible.  The vacancy is already available for applications on My Job Scotland closing on Saturday, 25 March. 

PTA News
Thanks to all those who attended our most successful sell-out, family ceilidh in January. It was a great night for all ages and raised £1000 of funds for our children. 
As always, our Red Disco was great fun for the children and raised a further £1400 of funds.  The PTA would like to express our thanks to all the parents who volunteered to help. It’s greatly appreciated as we couldn’t stage these events without you. 
Upcoming events include the Football Festival and Sports Day in June. 
The next PTA meeting is on Tuesday, 25 April at 6.30pm in Link Room 3 at Kintore Primary; all parents are welcome to attend.  For more information and to help at future events please email agtaylor65@hotmail.com 





Holiday Activities
AFC Easter Coaching will take place at the Garioch Sports Centre for boys and girls aged 5 – 12 years.  Week 1 will run from Monday, 3 to Friday, 7 April and Week 2 will run from Monday, 10 to Friday, 14 April.
Bookings can be made by calling 01224 63 1903.

Another activity taking place during the holidays is the Easter Gaitherin at Kemnay Academy.  A week of fun filled activities learning all types of Scottish music, dance, drama and voice from expert tutors.  There are also residential places available for the week at Sir Arthur Grants Centre.  Boys and girls from P4 – P7 can attend from Monday, 3 to Friday, 7 April.  Applications can be made by visiting The Gaitherin’s website at http://gaitherin.org/ 

Events
Monday, 20 March	-	P6 Jazz Sessions take place, Monday –    
                                                                                    Wednesday
Wednesday, 22 March				-	Link Café 
Thursday, 23 March				-	P6A and P6B to Duthie Park
Friday, 24 March				-	P6C and P6D to Duthie Park
Monday, 27 March				-	Nursery Easter events begin
·        Netball Festival at Huntly
Tuesday, 28 March				-	Pupil Progress Reports Issued
Friday, 31 March				-	Church Service

Holidays for 2016/2017 Session 
Monday, 3 April 2017 - Monday, 17 April 2017 (Inclusive)-	Easter Break
Monday, 1 May 2017					    -	May Day Holiday
Monday, 5 June 2017					    -	Local Holiday
Friday, 30 June 2017					    -	Last Day of School before Summer Break 
Tuesday, 22 August 2017				    - 	Term 1 	starts
Monday, 16 October 2017 – Friday, 27 October 2017	    -	October Break
Monday, 25 December 2017 – Friday, 5 January 2018	    - 	Christmas Break 
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P5 Scottish Opera ‘Tam O’Shanter’, Tuesday, 2 May 2.15pm 

I would like ………………………………………………………tickets for the performance.        
              
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………….………………….. Class ……………………………………………….


~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

P6/7 Coding Club – Thursday - 3.00 pm – 4.15 pm

I would like my child to attend the P6/7 Coding Club

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………………..Class……………………………………..

Home Phone Number ………………………………………………………………….........
Mobile Phone Number ……………………………………………………………………….
Email Address …………………………………………………………………………………….

My child will be collected from the Coding Club		

My child will walk home from the Coding Club


Pupil Medical Information 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Guardian Signature………………………………………………………………Date………………………………………

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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